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AH Committee

From: Joseph D'Antonio <jdantonio1@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, September 23, 2020 9:16 AM
To: AH Committee
Subject: LHAU'ULA DEVELOPMENT AT OLOWALU

To Whom it may concern, 
 
I am not in support of the proposed development, Lhau’ula at Olowalu and urge a no vote. 
 
In my opinion, Maui needs smarter growth that is centered around already developed areas.  
Additionally, the current pandemic has changed the number of people that can qualify for 
mortgages. 
 
This is not the time nor location for a project such as this one. 
 
PLEASE VOTE NO! 
 
Mahalo, 
 
Joseph D’Antonio 
Kihei, HI 


